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 “If you but ask for more love to pour through you, then I 

and the Many and God pour that love to you as if 
through a funnel – right into the troubled waters, 
straight into the ring of fire, into the center of the hate, 
the pain, the misery. You are never alone, for all of God 
is always with you and in you.” 
                     The Heart of God channeled messages from Jesus 

 
As I look out the window of my office into my back yard, I 

realize how privileged I am in this extraordinary time to be in a 

home, in a quiet place, without working or raising children. I 

have choices, and I can put on my mask and go for a walk. I can 

listen to news, music, books. I can bake, garden, create, write, 

reach out to others by phone or with the electronic tools 

available to us.  

 

As we in solidarity navigate these days, I am reminded of the 

beginning of Charles Dicken’s novel, A Tale of Two Cities. “It 

was the best of times, it was the worst of times, it was the age 

of wisdom, it was the age of foolishness…it was the season of 

light, it was the season of darkness…”  

 
I consider a spiritual life as essential to permit God’s perfect 

idea of us to manifest, to flow forth into expression, to bring 

wisdom and light into our daily lives. What is essential? The 

Oxford Dictionary defines essential as "absolutely necessary; 

extremely important." 

 

We lay the foundation of this necessary and extremely 

important spiritual life with prayer. Prayer provides us the time 

to explore and understand our personal relationship with our 

God Self. Our connection to that innermost Divine nature is 

creative. It changes our thoughts from I can't, I should, I must to 

I can, I want to, I will. 

 

Where is that Divine nature in your life at this moment? Look 

around you and look inside you. Let us put a little love in your 

life. 

 

The Teaching of the Inner Christ is here for you. If you are in a 

dark place, reach out to us for spiritual counseling and prayer. 

Explore your relationship to your I Am self with me or one of 

our Prayer Therapists. We are available to you to receive 

prayers, bring light and wisdom into your day. Please, join us 

via Zoom for worship on Thursday or services on Sunday. 

 

Love and Light, 

Rev. Vicki Walker 

Sunday Celebration at 10:30AM 

Join us for inspirational messages, music, 
meditation and fellowship 

 
Until we are able to feel confident to fully  

implement social distancing guidelines per the 
City of Long Beach and to meet in person 

again, our Sunday services will continue for 
you via Zoom.  

Please join us at 10:30 on Sundays at: 

 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/868834436?pwd=RFJIY0xwNEZpSW5sNzFvNGpobnpnZz09  

Meeting ID: 868 834 436 
Password: 209637 

Happy Father’s Day! 

To answer questions received on how you may 
contribute from a distance, go to our website 
above where you will see a DONATE button. 
After you click it, you will see additional 
options on the left side. Click on 3rd button – 
TIC Long Beach – and it’s on its way to us!   

 

Call a Prayer Therapist or Minister                    

for Prayer Support 
Inner Christ counseling available 

Rev. Vicki Walker…………………………714-308-1508 
vwalker714@gmail.com 
LT/PT/ICC Elizabeth Yacoubian……714-253-6783 
mintmy069@gmail.com  
PT/ICC Earl Spurlin………………………562-439-4978 
dukeoff@charter.net 
PT Victoria Conrique………………….....562-293-6468  
victoria.conrique@gmail.com 
 

A look at our 2020 finances: 
April 2020  Income $1,950.  Year  to Date Income $   8,076. 
   Expenses $1,553.    Expenses $   8,355. 
   Gain/Loss        $   397.    Gain/Loss        $    (279.) 
We NEED your financial support, especially during this extraordinary time.  THANK YOU! 
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